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TO ALL ASIAN NATIONAL FEDERATIONS 
 
 
 
 
Subject: 2020 Asian OG Qualifier, Xi’an (CHN) 
 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
In view of the current health situation in China, we have been contacted in order to receive some clarifications 
and United World Wrestling’s position.  
 
Our first concern is to preserve the health of the delegations and be sure that they will be able to compete in 
good conditions. We are trying to collect as much information as we can in order to clearly evaluate the 
situation on site and take the necessary measures if needed.  
 
That being said, we currently maintain the competition in Xi’an (CHN).  
 
Should you need to start preparing your trip and book your flight tickets, we strongly advise you to purchase 
flexible tickets with few or no booking cancellation fees.  
 
If the circumstances get worse, we will have to reconsider our position and therefore reallocate this event. In 
this case, we must be ready to take immediate decision. Therefore, we ask the National Federations who 
would be ready to take up this challenge within a short time period, to send their candidacy as soon as possible.  
 
We thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation.  
 
 
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 Michel Dusson 
 Secretary General 
 United World Wrestling 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Corsier-sur-Vevey, 27 of January 2020/tm 

 
 
 
 


